
  

 
The Sound of Music Souvenir T-Shirt 

 
 
Dear MGC Sound of Music Production Families, 
 
As part of the 2024 Sound of Music Production, we are offering families the opportunity to purchase a 
Sound of Music souvenir T-shirt. The cost of the T-shirts are $25.00 
each. 
 
(Please note these are optional items and are not considered part of the school 
uniform. They are only to be worn during production rehearsals, not during the 
school day.) 
 
If you would like to purchase a t-shirt, please return this form to the 
General Office with your size and payment method by Friday 7 June 
2024.   
 
Kind regards,  
 
Anne Corry 
School Production Leader  
 

 
 


